
I am writing to strongly protest at the suggestion of redeveloping the current Sainsburys site N22.  This store is 
a lifeline for local people, both elderly and people who have lived in the area for many years.
A lot of redevelopment has taken place and is already being planned in N21, causing further chaos, in an area of 
schools, and much traffic along this route already.
I kindly request you to reconsider this plan.
Thank you.
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